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Comments: I would like it if the Forest Service would include in the plan, a ski resort in the Ashley National Forest

above Hwy 44 on the north facing mountain.  There has been  talks &amp; meetings about bringing one to

fruition and I feel that it would be a huge benefit to the Forest Service, to Daggett County from an economic

development standpoint.  It would ultimately give the county 4 seasons of travel and tourism instead of a 2

season window.

 

Thank you,

 

Joel V. Brown


